Bristol County Sheriff’s
Office visit Fairhaven with
K9s 1in tow

“We want to send a big THANK YOU to our friends at the
Fairhaven Housing Authority for inviting our K9 team to come
hang out with the seniors today.

Sgt. William Dillingham was joined by Officers Ryan Isherwood
and Brennan Bulgar, as well as City of Fall River Police
Department Officer Marc Correia, at Oxford Terrace and Dana
Court this morning to explain what our K9 program is all about
and how it benefits the community.

We’ll be back with Fairhaven seniors in a few weeks at McGann
Terrace.”-Bristol County Sheriff’s Office.

All photos by the Bristol County Sheriff’s Office:
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